Mr. Clark also expressed relief at the -court decision
in South Africa today to grant a one month stay of execution
for the "Sharpeville Six" to provide time for further legal
considerations.

Mr. Clark hopes that whatever the outcome of the
further legal processes the "Sharpeville Six" will not be
eXecuted.




